Schnabel, Joshua

From: Schnabel, Joshua

Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 1:57 PM
To: Schnabel, Joshua

Subject: FW: Berry Lane Park, NCR39562

From: Russell, Deonna [mailto:Deonna.Russell@dca.nj.gov]

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 2:58 PM

To: Jerri Weigand; Ryan, Lisa

Cc: 'Chantel.Key@icfi.com'; McAlear, Joseph (Joseph.McAlear@icfi.com); Raskin, Morgan
Subject: RE: Berry Lane Park, NCR39562

Good afternoon Jerri,
Assistant Commissioner Stacy Bonnaffons has not received any public comments regarding the project named below. Thank you.
Do have a great rest of your day now, and an awesome long holiday weekend.

Best regards,
Deonna

Deonna Russell

Administrative Assistant to the Assistant Commissioner, Stacy Bonnaffons, Sandy Recovery
NJ Department of Community Affairs

PO Box 823

101 South Broad Street

Trenton, NJ 08625

Office #: 609-633-7308

Fax #: 609-984-6696

Email: deonna.russell@dca.nj.gov

From: Jerri Weigand [mailto:Jerri.Weigand@dep.nj.gov]

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2014 2:36 PM

To: Ryan, Lisa; Russell, Deonna

Cc: 'Chantel.Key@icfi.com'; McAlear, Joseph (Joseph.McAlear@icfi.com); Raskin, Morgan (mraskin@Ilouisberger.com)
Subject: Berry Lane Park, NCR39562

Ladies,
The early floodplain notice closed for this project on October 8. Please confirm for the record that no comments were received.
Thank you,

_errt weigand

Jerri.Weigand@dep.state.nj.us

609-633-1498

Sandy Recovery Environmental Review Program
401 East State Street, 7" Floor

PO Box 402

Trenton, New Jersey 08625




